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Dear FHEA Members,

The Florida Healthcare Engineering Association (FHEA) would like to offer
assistance to active members and their families. We know our active members
affected by Hurricane Michael are hard at work protecting others and keeping our
hospitals in working condition. No one is better at this than our members. We also
realize you have families that may need assistance with housing and other needs.

The FHEA has had a tremendous response of kindness from membership, both
active and supporting, who are willing to help. There is available housing and
other supplies available to you or your family, and the FHEA wants to help.

If you are an active member in need of assistance, please email Marty Streeper,
info@fhea.org, or Sarah Jeffcoat, sarah@fhea.org, or call the office at 813-775-
6416.

Thank you for your help and please keep these members and their families in
your thoughts and prayers.

Regards,

Thomas Gibson on behalf of President Kevin Daniel
Vice President
Florida Healthcare Engineering Association
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